
From: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 
Date: 

Eric Schniewind 

Dennis Kanuk 

Addie Farrell 

RE: IBEC Hazards 

Friday, July 19, 2019 1:41:00 PM 

Dennis, I think Addie tried reaching out to you as well but a question has come up on the (jeotech 

report by AECOM. We were wondering if we could have them double check something. 

The report states that the Inglewood fault is l.13 miles away and yet their· Fig. 5 is showing it closer 

to 05 miles. 'v\/e vvould like to get them to confirm/clarify the distance to the Inglewood fault. 

Thanks 

From: Dennis Kanuk <dennis@mcadvise.com> 

Sent: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 5:11 PM 

To: Eric Schniewind <ESchniewind@esassoc.com> 

Subject: Re: IBEC Hazards 

Hi, Eric, 

Thanks for following up. Let's do a call at 10:00 tomorrow. I'll send you an invite. 

MONTGOMERY <I.i\ft( AO\l1SOR:S 
10877 Wilshire Blvd. Ste. 1102 

Los Angeles, CA 90024 

••· Dennis(Drncadvise.corn 
.···· .. •.·.·· C .. (310) 443-7711 

\ ) (213) 309-5652 

From: Eric Schniewind <ESchniewind(C:lesassoc.corn> 

Date: Tuesday, July 9, 2019 at 5:10 PM 

To: Dennis Kanuk <dennisfiJrncadvise.corr> 

Subject: IBEC Hazards 

Dennis-wondering if you have time tomorrow to discuss the revised EK! reports and the screening 

levels tomorrow. I'm available anytime tomorrow. Let me know. I know the team is wanting to move 

forward with this. 

Thanks 

Eric Schniewind 
Senior Technical Associate 



eschniewind@esassoc.com www.esassoc.com 

Foi!ow us on Fncebook I Twitter I Linkedln 


